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Dear Steering Committee Members, 

 

On behalf of the Cambodia Agriculture Cooperative Corporation (CACC), as lead, and the World 

Food Programme (WFP), as supervising entity, I am pleased to submit for your kind attention a 

proposal responding to the 2021 GAFSP Producer Organisation Call for Proposal.  

The project “Building back better: organic agriculture for smallholder farmers in Northern 

Cambodia” aims to contribute to a sustainable, inclusive, and resilient recovery from COVID-19 

of vulnerable smallholder famers in Northern Cambodia.  

This proposal is the result of extensive consultation with stakeholders and among the project 

partners, each of whom brings unique expertise and experience to support improved 

livelihoods and nutrition of smallholder farmers.  

WFP is honoured to serve as Supervising Entity in this submission and will leverage its ongoing 

activities in Cambodia to enhance nutrition and food systems, its technical expertise and its 

partnerships to strengthen the project outcomes. 

Should this proposal be successful, CACC and WFP would jointly elaborate the project design in 

consultation with concerned stakeholders and in a participatory manner.  

We are pleased to jointly present this proposal to you and appreciate your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Claire Conan 

Representative and Country Director 

United Nations World Food Programme 

 

CC:  Cambodia Agriculture Cooperative Corporation 

13A Phlov Lom, Rusey Keo, Khan Rusey Keo, Phnom Penh, Cambodia   

 


